From: Jennifer Margetts

Sent: 05 February 2020 09:55
To: Planning Idox

Subject: FW:2018/3810

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

2018/3810

Observation

HCRC

rrom: Ray Townsend |

Sent: 31 January 2020 10:38
To: Jennifer Margetts
Subject: 2018/3810

Dear Jenny,

We note the latest FRA document uploaded today. Within the document there are references to
Alexpo Ltd and Alexpo IOM Ltd. From our discussions with many third parties, including EImbridge
Councillor’s, there is significant confusion with respect to who the applicant is.

Although the planning application and associated CIL documentation (2018/3810) has been
registered in the name of Alexpo Ltd, could you please confirm which entity (Alexpo IOM Ltd or
Alexpo Ltd) you believe to be the applicant for this application (2018/3810).

Please upload as an observation.

Best regards

Ray Townsend
HCRC
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